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HRCC NEWS

TENDERS AND RFQTENDERS AND RFQ
Q06/2024 

DETAILED DESIGN OF 2 RECREATION 
PARKS FROM CONCEPT DESIGNS 

 
Detailed design and construction drawings 

for Sunnyside and Skate Park precincts 
 

Closes 12noon, Friday 1 September 
 

Q23-032 
NETBALL PAVILION CONSTRUCTION 

 
Netball pavilion, associated infrastructure 

and landscaping at Horsham City Oval 
 

Closes 12noon, Monday 11 September

Q07/2024 
FIREBRACE ST TRIAL PEDESTRIAN 

CROSSINGS 
 Line marking, parking alterations, 

installation of rubber kerbing, signage, 
rubber speed cushions, a layback and 

ancillary landscaping.  
 

Closes 12noon, Monday 11 September

24-004 
LANDSCAPE DEVELOPMENT- THE 

STATION YOUTH CENTRE 
 

Undertake works at the front sections of 
14-16 Pynsent St Horsham 

 
Closes 12noon, Tuesday 12 September

Q08/2024 
DRAINAGE UPGRADE JUNG 

Upgrade of drainage at Store Street, Jung. 
 

Closes 12noon, Wednesday 13 September

EXPRESSION OF INTEREST 24-005 
MANAGEMENT AND OPERATION OF 

PEDAL BOATS 
 

HRCC is seeking a commercial operator to 
manage and operate 10 pedal boats on the 

Wimmera River, Horsham. 
 

Closes 12noon, Monday 18 September

All tender, EOI 
and RFQ details  

at hrcc.vic.gov.au

HAVE YOUR SAY
Current Community Engagements 
 
For full details visit the Have Your Say 
section of the HRCC website
 
PARKING REVIEW 

The community is being encouraged to 
share its feedback on the city’s parking 
system as part of a HRCC six-month 
review. Visit hrcc.vic.gov.au/park-
ing-feedback or pick up a hard copy 
form at the Civic Centre. 
 
Submissions close 5pm Friday 8 
September.

It’s time to whack on the helmet and 
hit the half-pipes – Horsham Rural 
City Council is bringing two of  Aus-
tralia’s leading figures in skating to the 
Wimmera for coaching and competi-
tion events at Horsham Skate Park. 

Six-time Australian scooter champion 
Taj Shambrook and Australian Skate-
boarding Federation Chairman and 
international judge Renton Millar will 
be the stars of  the show. 

•	 Free skateboarding and scooter 
lessons - Sunday 3 September 

•	 The main skatepark competition - 
Sunday 17 September.

“We are excited to be coming up to 
Horsham for two events, and bringing 
with us really high quality athletes in 
our sport in Taj Shambrook and Jake 
Harvey,” Mr Millar said.

“We look forward to seeing what the 
local young riders are capable of, as 
well as helping foster a really positive 
culture around the Horsham Skate 
Park,” he said.

The HRCC 
initiative is 
supported by 
Freeza and 
the Victorian 
Government. 
 
Scan to register 
for Sunday's 
lessons.

Skate stars  
coming to 
Horsham 
FREE LESSONS 
THIS SUNDAY

PUBLIC TOILETS TO BE UPGRADED
Four public toilets in Horsham are set to 
be upgraded over the coming weeks.

Facilities at the Botanic Gardens, Weir 
Park, Baker Street (former Visitor In-
formation Centre) and the Woolworths 
carpark will be refurbished inside and out.

Horsham’s D.L.W McMaster Proper-
ty Maintenance has been awarded the 
contract with works including plumbing, 
electrical, building and painting.

New fittings will include stainless-steel 
toilets, cubicles, hand dryers as well as 
painting and flooring renovations.

Works will be done in stages and the 
project will be fully completed by mid 
November.

The toilets will be unavailable at certain 
times during the works, with signage in 
place.

Chief  Executive Officer Sunil Bhalla said 
clean, safe and accessible public toilets 
played a major role in the liveability of  the 
city for residents and visitors.

“All of  these facilities were showing their 
age and the community told us that up-
grades were needed,” he said.

“Council aims to maintain our public 
facilities in good order so they can be used 
by our community and visitors for years 
to come.

“The facility will be lighter, brighter and 
more modern and the upgrade replaces 
aged equipment with more robust fittings.”

The $236,000 project has been funded 

under HRCC’s Capital Works Program.

Council is considering future options for 
public toilets in Roberts Avenue and at 
Horsham City Rowing Club.

More information regarding those facili-
ties will be available as part of  next year’s 
budget process.


